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November, 2018 

 

Information about a criminal incident, 

 

 

The following information is about a criminal incident in HG Poland. Unfortunately, it probably affects one of 
our former employees in HG Poland. 

 
A former Polish employee from HG Poland has been interrogated by the police, since he probably together 
with two accomplices in Poland, has been involved in burglaries. They should reportedly have stolen both 
living animals and skin stocks. 

 
Polish police have started a full investigating, so the above is what we know for now. 

 
HG strongly condemn the deed. We will cooperate and help the authorities in all the questions they may 
have. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Hedensted Gruppen A/S 

 

 

 

 


